
 

 
 
 
 
29th October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Letter from the Education Secretary re Covid-19 vaccinations for 12-15-year-olds 

The Education Secretary, Nadhim Zahawi has written to parents of secondary school and 

college learners, reminding everyone about vaccinations for 12 to 15 year olds. 

Learners are encouraged to take a lateral flow device (LFD) test at home and report the result 

before returning to college after half-term and flipped learning week, and then to test twice-

weekly after that. This is a key part of reducing transmission and case rates, and keeping 

children and young people in face-to-face education. 

I have attached a link to the letter to enable you to read it fully: Letter from the Education 
Secretary – vaccinations for 12-15 year olds. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gloria Gold 
Vice Principal – Personal Development and Wellbeing 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2021/10/25/education-secretary-writes-to-parents-about-vaccinations-for-12-to-15-year-olds/?utm_source=28%20October%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2021/10/25/education-secretary-writes-to-parents-about-vaccinations-for-12-to-15-year-olds/?utm_source=28%20October%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

